BECAUSE OF YOU

SEPTEMBER 2025

YOUTH SPACE REVIVAL

If you aren’t aware, our youth have moved to
a new area of the church. With this move,
they now have a great dedicated outdoor
space they can use for all their activities. We
were blessed by the Georgetown College
Men’s Soccer team who came to help clean
up that outdoor space.



